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Morrow County Special Transportation 

 

Covid-19 Policy Update – May 22, 2020 

 

With guidance from Oregon Department of Transportation with Governor 

Browns Orders on May 14th 2020, Special Transportation is following all 

requirements concerning Covid-19.   

 

Special Transportation is required to have all drivers and passengers wear a 

mask, unless there is a physical condition that prevents the passenger from 

wearing one, or the passenger is under the age of two years old. 

 

Special Transportation is required to allow six feet between the passenger and 

the driver, except during boarding and in assisting those with mobility 

devices. All passengers are required to sit in the back seat. Only one rider will 

be allowed in the vehicle unless, the caretaker or partner are living together. 

 

Reminders to follow: 

• Avoid large groups or gatherings 

• Limit trips in public 

• Avoid close proximity to others If possible, maintain six feet of distance 

• Wash your hands often and avoid touching your face 

 

 

Special Transportation is dedicated to the health of our drivers and 

passengers. These efforts to reduce the impact of Covid-19 will remain in 

effect until further notice. We appreciate your patience at this time.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Katie Imes, - Transportation Coordinator 

 
  

 



 

 

 
 

 

 


